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CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 
        Linear Technology Corporation 
        1630 McCarthy Blvd., Milpitas, CA 95035-7417 
        (408) 432-1900 

 
April 08, 2014 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:                  PCN# 040814 

 

Subject:  Notification of Change to LTC6090 Die and Datasheet 
  
Please be advised that Linear Technology Corporation has made minor changes to the die and datasheet of the 
subject product to improve the product performance. 
 
In order to improve manufacturability, the datasheet has been changed and affected parameters are shown in 
the attached redlined specifications.  In addition, we have changed the mask set to achieve the better data sheet 
performance, and in connection with releasing the new dual version LTC6091.   
  
These changes were qualified by performing characterization over the full operating junction temperature range 
and through rigorous engineering bench evaluations. In addition, the product successfully completed 1000 hours 
of HTOL stress.  Product built using the new die and tested to the updated specifications will be shipped after 
June 09, 2014. 
 
 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 408-432-1900 ext. 2077, or by email at 
JASON.HU@LINEAR.COM.  If I do not hear from you by June 09, 2014, we will consider this change to be 
approved by your company. 
 

Sincerely, 

Jason Hu 

Quality Assurance Engineer 
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